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Hi Tony, Ethan and Valen�no,

We have finally submi�ed our manuscript on modeling reversal drives for review, and we

published it

on bioRxiv. h�p://biorxiv.org/content/early/2017/05/30/144097 yesterday.

       You are all in the acknowledgements for helping us with early discussions about this work. I know

this

was a long �me ago. I’m sorry that it took so long to pull together the ms. There were lots of

complexi�es in figuring

out the modeling and how best to present it — Although Michael Vella did a great job in thinking this

out, the manuscript

could probably s�ll use improvement, so your comments are very welcome.

Best wishes

Fred
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